The Fen Rivers Academy

Part of The Catch22 Multi Academies Tru The Fen Rivers Academy News

Issue: 02 April 3rd 2020

The week has flown by and it is already time to write the newsletter and celebrate everything that has been going well for the children whilst the world is on pause for a bit. Many of you have been sharing with your child's teachers the

fantastic learning activities and the fun that you have been having at home. It is good for us to hear during our daily calls that you are all well and are persevering

during these challenging times. It will take time for the new 'normal' to settle down and we all need to remember to be kind to ourselves and each other whilst we work it out. It's important that the children know that they are 'Safe at home' not 'stuck at home' even though it may feel a little like this. We will continue to keep in touch over Easter so that the children don't feel abandoned and we can support you in reassuring them of this. The Fen Rivers Staff have been very busy putting

together a virtual curriculum offer for after Easter and they will be in touch shortly with your child's personalised learning menu. This will include a log on for Purple Mash so work can be submitted and virtually marked. Please feel free to email anything in that you are happy for me to share on the newsletter and website. In the meantime, stay safe and well, enjoy each other's company and have a Happy Easter.

Mrs Fewkes Headteacher A.Fewkes@thefenriversacademy.org.uk





